
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

March 13, 2018 

 

 

 
Mrs. Suzanne Olechnicki, Town Clerk 

Enfield Town Hall  

820 Enfield Street 

Enfield, CT 06082 

 

Dear Mrs. Olechnicki: 
  
Be advised that the Enfield Board of Education has cancelled their regularly scheduled 

meeting for today Tuesday, March 13, 2018.  The next regularly scheduled Board of 

Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 27, 2018.  

 
 

cc:  BOE 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
FACSIMILE TRANSMISSION 

 

FAX NO. (860) 253-6515 

 

 
 

 

 

TO:  Suzanne Olechnicki, Town Clerk                

 

 
FAX No. 253-6331    

 

 

FROM: John Gallacher, Superintendent of Schools    

 
 

DATE:  January 14, 2011                                            

 

 

NUMBER OF PAGES INCLUDING THIS PAGE:    2    

 
 

MESSAGE:  

 

 

 
 

 

 

IF THIS TRANSMISSION IS NOT CLEARLY OR COMPLETELY RECEIVED, 

 

  PLEASE CALL  - Kathy Zalucki at (860) 253-6531. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


